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Our Station Adopters have been busy willow weaving making short hurdles for a test area along our 
garden border on platform one. Thanks to Anne, Anna, Karen, Bill, Honor, Andrew, Linda, Alison, and Ian,  
for your fabulous weaving skills.  Thanks to Nick for making the formers and Julie for collecting the 
willow.  
The hurdles were installed down on platform one and are looking pretty fabulous. They are in for a trial 
period to see how well they last, and if they help to keep the material from the rather steep 
embankment from falling into our garden beds.  

  

  



 
 

 
 

 

  


